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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Renee Sheridan  

Address 
9640 Terri Drive 
La Plata, MD 20646 

Phone 
3017529992  

Email 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
Masks should no longer be required or regulated by the Charles County Govt. The Commissioners are abusing their “power” and it 
should not be their decision to make. Everyone should have the choice to wear a mask, or not to, as they always have, even before 
COVID. Perhaps a way to “slow the spread” is to stop building more developments and packing our schools until there’s no room 
left.  
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